
BRONTE BEAT - Volume 34 - Issue 7 October 17, 2024

Bronte College celebrated Canadian Thanksgiving on Monday the 14th of October. It was a
long weekend for our students and staff, and a special dinner was arranged to celebrate. The
menu included stuffed turkey with cranberry sauce, roast beef with mashed potatoes, stir fry
noodles, various salads, dinner rolls and delicious pumpkin pie for dessert.

BRONTE COLLEGE UNIVERSITY AND
COLLEGE FAIR

Our Annual University Fair is currently underway, during which over 20 renowned
Canadian and international universities have and will continue to visit our campus, to set
up booths, showcase their programs, and answer any queries our students may have. 
Universities will also continue to visit campus throughout October and November.

STUDENT FOOD COMMITTEE

The Bronte Student Food Committee has been established to
serve as the voice of our students. The committee aims to host
specific cultural, regional, and international events featuring
cuisines from students' home countries while gathering
feedback about their food experiences. For any questions or
suggestions for the Food Committee, please reach out to
Dr.Gouda!

CROSS COUNTRY COMPETITION

Congratulations to our cross-country team that participated
and represented us in the Heart Lake Cross Country
Invitational run last week.

A special shout out to out to our student Pok, who finished in
73rd place out of over 400 competitors.
Way to go Dragons - we are truly proud of you!

WHAT'S HAPPENING ON CAMPUS

HALLOWEEN DANCE

The Student Athletic Council is thrilled to invite you to our annual HALLOWEEN

DANCE on the 24th of October 2024! Get ready for a spooktacular evening filled with
fun and creativity, including an exciting costume contest! May the best ghouls and
goblins win!! 

Students in MCV4U used calculus to analyze and sketch polynomial functions,
identifying critical points, and intervals of increase/decrease through derivatives, and
then sketched the corresponding graphs.

In the MDM4U class, our students focused on probability distributions following the
Games Fair held in the gym. During this event, students engaged in various games
and then analyzed the outcomes to calculate the probability distributions associated
with each game. This helped them better understand the likelihood of different
outcomes based on the games played.

The grade 11 students in Ms. Roihan's art class started working with oil pastels today
and were excited to receive their official Bronte art aprons.

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

October 16 - 17 – The Bronte College University Fair
October 24 – Halloween Dance
October 25 – Professional Development Day (no school for
students)
 

November 6 – Mid Term Report Cards

STAY IN TOUCH
 

Please be sure to follow us on social media to see all your photos and get exciting
updates.

To stay updated, please follow us on social media.

Facebook Instagram

Facebook Instagram VKontakte LinkedIn

Bronte WeChat QR Code
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For information about COVID-19 Protocols at Bronte College: CLICK HERE
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